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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COMMISSION 
 
FROM: CITY ATTORNEY’S OFFICE 
 
DATE: September 4, 2018 
 
RE: Extension of Solid Waste Disposal Agreement with 

Polk County 
 
Attached hereto for your consideration is a proposed letter agreement with 

Polk County for disposal rates at the landfill.  In 2008, the City and County entered 
into an agreement that provided a substantial discount to the City of Lakeland for 
tipping fees at the North County Landfill.  The term of the Agreement was for 10 
years and is set to expire on September 30, 2018, and was intended to protect the 
City from projected cost increases for an extended period of time.     

The County has indicated that they have no interest in continuing the 
Agreement for several reasons, but mostly because the landfill operation has 
become more efficient and costs have not risen at the rate anticipated 10 years 
ago.  In order to allow the City to better plan for the increased cost, the parties 
have agreed to extend the existing rates for an additional year through September 
30, 2019, which will continue a rate of $5.54 less than the County’s existing rate.  
That agreement is codified in the letter from the County Manager attached. 

It is recommended that the City Manager be authorized to execute the 
extension. 

attachment  






